
From: "djweston@frontiernet.net" <djweston@frontiernet.net>

To: "bos@mendocinocounty.org" <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 5/12/2019 9:48 PM

Subject: Cannabis operations in the Simpson Lane/Mitchell Creek area.

Dear Sirs,

I would like to go on record to, respectively disagree with the presupposition that the county survey, regarding commercial growing of
cannabis in my area, is not valid.  The count was 90% of us who are opposed to this operation.  I do not believe that people did not know what they were
voting for, or that the survey was flawed.  I am concerned that the sunset date will keep getting pushed back until some of you can find a way to allow
these operations to happen.  I strongly oppose any extension of the sunset date of May 4,2020. I also strongly oppose any commercial cannabis
operations in the Simpson Lane/Mitchell Creek area.

Sincerely,
Doug Weston


